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Thank you to everybody who has helped support
our schools in our most recent fundraising
events. We will be releasing a newsletter every
& term to summarise what we have been up to and
how our events are helping to support your
children’s education and +ime at school. We
always welcome any suggestions that you may
have for future fundraising events, just pop us a
message.




